
EFFECTIVE MAY 11/21 
BEACH FIRE 
REGULATIONS 

Changes to District of Tofino 
Outdoor Burning Bylaw No. 

1071, 2008 

A dramatic increase in the numbers of beach fires 

has led to an increase in harmful smoke, garbage, 

burning of TOXIC driftwood and unattended fires.  

Beach fire regulations have changed effective May 

11, 2021 and fines have increased for beach fire 

infractions.  Please contact the District of Tofino 

Bylaw department for specific questions.  

What You Need To 

Know About the New 

Regulations 

____ 

*No person shall start,

maintain, or gather around or 

near any fire at any beach 

that is not contained within a 

portable fire pit that is raised 

off the ground and contains 

ventilation for hotter, cleaner 

burning. 

____ 

*Burning Of DRIFTWOOD of

ANY size is strictly prohibited 

____ 

*Beach Fires at Cox Beach

and Tonquin Beach strictly 

Prohibited 

____ 

*Beach Fires are permitted

between 8am and 10pm only 

____

____

You Have Room for 

One More Here!

DISTRICT OF TOFINO 

Bylaw Enforcement 

On Duty 
 

Telephone # 

250-266-1764


